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This week at Endeavour Hills Mens Shed 
 
Tuesday – Shed open from 10.00 am to 3.00 pm.  Supervisor Paul Morris 
 
Wednesday - Shed open from 10.00 am to 3.00 pm. Supervisor John Thornton 
 
Thursday - Shed open from 10.00 am to 3.00 pm.  Supervisor – Doug Rowley 
 
Please call the nominated supervisor if you need any assistance. 
Thursday is our social day and will include the meeting and a clean up of the licensed 
area if needed, 
 
Our lease times are Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday. 
 
Last week at the EHMS 
 

 
 

President Trevor Ratcliffe awards a Certificate of Honour with Citation to Founder 
John Cooper for his work done in setting up the Endeavour Hills Men’s Shed, at the 
Shed last Tuesday morning. 

 
Members Welfare 

 

Ivan Stiglic and John Grennan are both recovering after visits to hospital. We 

wish them a speedy recovery and hope that Ivan gets the OK to drive again soon 

(but not before he is fit and well). Tony Phillips is still not the best. 

 

 

 



 

 

The De Walt thicknesser was given a good workout. Careful with the PPE men. 

 

Forthcoming Events 

• 8th February Fishing Trip off Rye Pier $60 per head 

• 11th February visit to Abloy Lock Factory. 

• Sunday 17th February Bunnings BBQ 

• 1st March RCEH Golf Day at Settlers Run 

•  17th March Rotary Club of Endeavour Hills All Holden Car Show 

• Friday 12th April Carrum Sewage Works (Waste water recycling plants) 

• Moorabbin Airport 

• Point Cook Air Museum (2nd Tour) 

 

 

From RACV Magazine 

• Train and Hobby Show Sandown Racecourse 9-11th March $5-$20 

• Electric Vehicle Expo Port Melbourne $10 evexpo.org.au 

• Antique and Collectable Hand Tool Market, 17th March  

Caulfield East 9-12.30pm $5 htpaa.org.au 

1st March RCEH Golf Day at Settlers Run 

Volunteers are needed for this golf day fundraiser which will donate 

some of the profit to the Endeavour Hills Mens Shed. 



 

 

 

 

Link for Endeavour Hills Newspaper – EHD Star Journal 4th February 2019 

 

 

Cricket Scoreboards 

We still have a large number of scoreboards to sell, all members should 

try and find a home for one, at least. President Trevor is looking for 

some to take boards to various areas. If you are travelling to Reservoir 

or Werribee, please contact Trevor. 

 

 

 

 

 

        Winner of the Golden Globe 

Environment Water category is; 

                 Rainwater Harvesting   though                                 

Borewell Recharge 

      Sankalpa Rural Development Society 

           India 

 

 

 

https://starcommunity.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=983cc94bbed5b1ba28a7be526&id=8bea27b313&e=2d1b1e8829


Rotary All Holden Car Show BBQ Sponsors 

 

CIA Insurance – Meat and soft drinks 

Richardson French Real Estate - $500.00 

Jax Wax - $500 

MC&S Pty Ltd Accountants - $250.00 

 

Thanks to Tony and Paul for securing the above sponsors, why not see if you can get a sponsor for 

our car show BBQ (be aware – need different business occupations). 

 

Permanent Shed 

 

A meeting with Callum 

Pattie is scheduled for 

today. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Extract from an email sent by Sara Markus following the last meeting 
 

“The City of Casey Open Space Assessment Report is continuing, therefore a location 
for the men’s shed onsite is still to be determined (two possible locations have been 
identified). It is anticipated that location can be determined by March 2019” 

The time frame for this year’s round of grants is, given the above, extremely tight. 

Council will expect us to provide  

• Confirmation of project funding  
• Building Plans and documentation reviewed and approved by Council’s Building Design and Construction, 

Building Management Services and Park Services Departments  
• Approved Planning permit obtained 
• Approved Building permit obtained 
• A Memorandum of Understanding created between Council and Endeavour Hills Men’s Shed.  

 



 
EHMS Committees 

 
Program     BBQ    Management 
 
Graeme Seymour    Stan Ashley  Trevor Ratcliffe     John Grennan 
Andras Jakab    John Grennan Doug Rowley          Neil Bennet 
Neil Bennet     Graeme Seymour Paul Morris            Laurie Canfield 
John Grennan     Ivan Stiglic  Tony Phillips         John Thornton 
         Graeme Seymour  Ton Ejigendaal 
         

Endeavour Hills Mens Shed 
Working with Children Checks held by: 

 
Ton Ejigendaal  John Grennan 
Geoff Brown  Neil Bennett 

Doug Rowley  Andras Jakab 
Peter Ramsbotham Tony Phillips 

Stan Ashley  Brian Ashworth 
Paul Morris  Hans van Dyk 

Gordon Harris  Robert Kay 
Geoff Lacey  Will Beattie 

Howard DeZylva  David Taylor 
 
 
Building Fund 

As always thanks for the amazing donations and thanks to the BBQ team. 

We have set a target of $100,000 for our building fund, we are determining what is required long 

term. 

         
$49458.55

$100,000

Building Fund

 


